
I wish to protest at measures that could lead to RNLI and other life saving organisations 
having to pay more for radio licenses. The fact that currently they have to pay anything is 
ridiculous and to charge them more even more so. 
  
Your organisation is obsessed with competition and the supremacy of 'the market' (the market 
which gave us Leaman Brothers, HBOS etc, etc!). There are clearly many areas where 
market forces do not work in the public interest and this is one of them. 
  
 


